





"SHOULD THE LIBRARY CUT VILLAGE BUDGET TIES?" THE SKOKIE REVIEW MAY 16, 1985

Dr. Bloch said this was not a good piece of publicity. Mrs. Hunter
responded that this is not our release. We sent three releases plus informa-
tion for a Village Report article. B¥——Bleeh—said—this-article is misleading
and—incorrect. Mrs. Hunter explained this information came from a reporter
who sat in on a Village Board meeting.

BLIND AND PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED PROJECT

The LSCA Grant contract from the Illinois State Library arrived on
Monday. It was noted that the contract is renewable for six months and no
interest may be earned on the money.
After discussion, the following motion was made by Mr. Flintrup,
seconded by Mrs. Zatz:
MOTION: The Skokie Public Library Board of Trustees
accepts the Agreement, LSCA, TITLE I,
Establishment of Special BPH Library, FEDERAL
FISCAL YEAR 1985/86 State Fiscal Year 1986,
Federal Fiscal Year 1985 funds.
The motion to accept passed unanimously. Mrs. Hunter signed the agreement.
It was noted that the equipment purchased through this grant stays with

the purchaser.

REPORT ON NORTH SUBURBAN LIBRARY SYSTEM

The trustees will read the information at home.
SIGNAGE
Signage was tabled until the fall.

DENTAL INSURANCE

It was reported that the Village has added dental insurance to the
employee medical insurance package. Effective date is June 1, 1985 for Village
employees and July 1 for Library employees. Some changes were made in the
medical insurance plan. There is to be no premium increase until January 1,

1986.






